Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 2:05 PM

To: 'Phillips, Hollis'

Subject: RE: Technical Report for RO66 Former BP 11126
Hi Hollis,

Thanks for the update. An extension does appear warranted based on driller availability. Please use this to document
ACEH agreement with the requested extension. I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 1:57 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Technical Report for RO66 Former BP 11126

Mark:

The earliest we can get a driller for the work outlined in the attached Directive is November 24 — 25, 2014. Can we get
an extension on the due date of the Technical Deliverable from December 5, 2014 to January 16, 2015? We received the
Directive on October 1, 2014 so it was going to be a struggle to reach the original deadline.

Regards,
Hollis

Hollis E. Phillips | Principal Geologist |
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